
5. PARKS AND WATERWAYS CAPITAL WORKS PROGRAMME 2002/03 
 
 The Board considered a report on progress on Parks and Waterways Capital Projects within the 

Ferrymead Ward as at 1 October 2002. 
 
 The Board received the information and requested that Warwick Scadden (Parks and Waterways 

Area Advocate) circulate a memorandum to Board members outlining details and progress on: 
 
 1. Work in Taylors Mistake. 
 
 2. Linwood canal restoration work in the open section from Hargood Street to Humphries Drive. 
 
 3. Proposed work on the Barnett Park toilets. 
 
 4. Native tree planting in Charlesworth Reserve. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


